
Weekly Learning Review - Year 4  
Week beginning 21.11..22 

In Maths this week we have 

been learning about: 

• The 11 and 12 times tables.  

• What happens when we 

multiple numbers by 1 and 0.  

• What happens when we di-

vide numbers by themselves 

and 1.  

In English this week we have  

been: 

• Planning and writing our own 

story where a child travels to a 

different land to save someone 

or something.  

Other: 

• in Geography, we have been comparing Greece and England.     

Thinking about lots of things like which country is warmer, which 

country is bigger, which has the larger population.  

• In computing, we have been learning about podcasts: thinking 

about what they are and how they are recorded. We then started to 

think about writing and recording our own podcast.  

• In PE, we have started learning about Samba dancing and have 

been having fun listening to the energetic music and learning some 

moves.  

• In Science, we have been classifying vertebrates and invertebrates 

based upon their physical features.  

• In History we are continuing our learning about Ancient Greek Gods 

and Goddesses.  

  

Homework 

This week children will have received some spellings and maths to practise. 

You might also want to support our computing work, by seeing whether you 

can find an interesting children’s podcast to listen to.  


